
Four Dos & Don'ts of Google! 

While I’m all for a good Google 
now and then, there are a few 
things for which I strongly believe 
a search engine should never be 
used. Here is my rundown: 

This last one, obviously, is at the heart of my post. Googling your 
symptoms is never a good idea—the world wide web is an amazing tool for 
so many things, but self-diagnosis should not be one of them! If you are 
having a foot problem come see us and save yourself the stress of a wrong 
self-diagnosis! 
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From the desk of Dr. Andrew Schneider: Thank you for taking the time to 
read this month's newsletter. Our goal is to keep you informed and 
entertained each month. Please feel free to pass this newsletter along to a 
friend or loved one who you think may benefit from the information. Have a 
wonderful Memorial Day Weekend!

Even better... if you would like someone subscribed for future editions, just 
let us know! They can subscribe easily online at  

www.tanglewoodfootspecialists.com 

Tanglewood Foot Specialists
Andrew J. Schneider, DPM
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